
 

Ambassador Uehara’s Meeting with Mr. Karlo Kveladze, President of 

 Georgia-Japan Relations Association 

 

On 19 September, Ambassador Uehara met the President of Georgia-Japan Relations 

Association, Mr. Karlo Kveladze. During the meeting, Mr. Kveladze introduced to the 

Ambassador activities of his association, its history and future plans. He wished the Ambassador 

successful start and continuation of his mission in Georgia. Ambassador Uehara conveyed his 

gratitude to Mr. Kveladze’s dedicated efforts in strengthening Japan-Georgia relations and 

expressed hope for further accomplishments. 

Mr. Karlo Kveladze was bestowed with the Order of the Rising Sun, Gold Rays with Neck 

Ribbon on April 29, 2014. 

 

 

 


